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Wednesday, October 19th:  Open House, 9:00AM-11:00AM, New Families 

Friday, October 21st:  1st Quarter Ends 

Sun, October. 23rd:  Mandatory 1st Communion/Reconciliation Parent’s 
Meeting after 10:00AM Mass, School Cafeteria 

Thursday, October 27th:  Report Cards Issued 

Friday, October 28th:  6th-8th Grade Halloween dance,  6:00PM-9:00PM, Caf. 

Sunday, October 30th:  5th Grade All-Saint’s Family Mass, 10:00AM, Chapel 

Sunday, October 30th:  Mandatory Confirmation Parent’s Meeting after 
10:00AM Mass, School Cafeteria  

upCOMING EVENTS 

  World's Finest Chocolate:  All World's Finest Chocolate payments were due yesterday.  If you have not yet submitted your $60 

payment per box, please do so as soon as possible.  Don’t miss out on your chance to be entered into the raffle for prizes!  

  Calling All Volunteers:  We will be selling chocolate after all Masses on Saturday, October 29th and Sunday, October 30th.  A 

volunteer flyer and sign up was sent home in last week's family folder. If you need an additional volunteer form, please stop by the 

office. This is a great way to earn service units. We appreciate your help!   

  State Medical Requirements:  New students, as well as students in grades Kindergarten and 6th, are required to turn in new 

physicals by Friday, October 14th.  FINAL NOTICES went home with students who are missing their health requirements, so 

please check your folder today.  On Monday October 17th, students missing requirements will NOT be allowed to attend 

school until requirements are met.  

  Open House:  We will have an Open House on Wednesday, October 19th for prospective families from 9:00AM to 11:00AM.  If 

any one you know is interested in Catholic Schools for their children, please invite them to come!   

  Arrival to School:  Please remember, the school days starts at 8:00AM!  Doors open at 7:45AM.  Please make sure to allow 
enough time in the morning to arrive ON-TIME:  There has been a great  excess of tardy students lately, resulting class 
interruptions and lost instructional time.   

  Red Ribbon Week:  Red Ribbon Week activities will be Oct. 24th — Oct. 28th.  More information to follow.   

  Halloween:   Students will celebrate Halloween activities on Monday, October 31st during the school day in the afternoon.  
Children may wear costumes, but they must be comfortable enough to wear all day and complete school work in the morning.  
Please make sure costumes are appropriate for school; we want to focus on positive messages.  
Ghosts, ghouls, witches, vampires, or other gory/scary costumes are not appropriate and should  
NOT be worn. 

 

 

NEWS 

Have books  your children  no longer  
read? 

     Donate  

 them to our   

SFS  School  

  Library!   
Don’t forget: Turn in your BoxTops found on  

products you use to earn free $$ for our school! 


